

Joseph R. Williams, Ed. D.
Superintendent of Schools
Queen Bee School District 16
1560 Bloomingdale Road
Glendale Heights, IL 60139
Phone: 630/260-6100 Fax: 630/260-6103

www.queenbee16.org

January 15, 2024

Dear Queen Bee 16 Families,

I hope that you are staying warm as we ride out this Arctic Cold Front. The forecast for tomorrow indicates Dangerously Low temperatures and Wind Chills for the morning and throughout the day. As a result, tomorrow will be another Emergency Day and School Will Be Closed. I fully anticipate that the conditions will improve by Wednesday and then we can return to our normal schedule. Please feel free to contact your child's principal if you have any questions or concerns and feel free to reach out to my office if I can be of assistance.

Once again, School Will Be Closed on January 16th, 2024 due to Dangerously Low Temperatures.

Sincerely, Joseph R. Williams, Ed. D. Superintendent